





Marilynn K. Anthenat

Phone Number:


432.371.2194
Email Address:


mka@gice.us
Address:



PO Box 605
City, State, Zip Code:

Terlingua TX 79852
Tract No: 


2.
How long have you been a Terlingua Ranch owner? 
 Since 2005
3.
To what degree have you been involved with Terlingua Ranch & POATRI? 
I have served as the President of the POATRI Board of Directors for two years (2015 and 2016) and as Treasurer for one year in 2014.  
4.
Education Level/Degrees
I have taken numerous training classes in business, management, supervision, human resources, and employee benefits.

•Major Subject/Course:

•Name of School Attended:
 

•Level completed:  
I have been employed as the Accounting and Office Manager with Garrett-Ihnen Civil Engineers since 2005.  A full resume is attached.

I would like to continue participating with and supporting Ranch management in operating efficiently and meeting the common needs of the majority of property owners.

I am currently a member of the POATRI Board of Directors and have served for two years as President and one year as Treasurer.
I would like to continue pursuing collections of past-due assessments by following the attorney-approved process and researching current addresses for delinquent property owners; research and implement long-range plans for the Ranch to forecast and plan for future needs including equipment and lodge facilities; encourage use of the Ranch facilities to increase revenue.



Continue to Support the road maintenance team who are doing a great job on our roads; plan for equipment upgrades and resources. 

Continue to encourage marketing efforts and special events that don’t conflict with the needs of property owners; continue repairing and updating facilities; support the café.
Update and maintain the poatri.org website with current information; encourage 100% use of emailing the newsletter to reduce printing and mailing costs; enable the use of WebEx or similar application to allow property owners to view and listen to Board of Director meetings via computer.
The BOD and each director has both a legal and an ethical responsibility to operate the Ranch per the policies and procedures it has adopted and to enforce these policies with respect and without bias. Maintain confidentiality as appropriate.
As a property owner and full-time resident, I am very interested in seeing the Ranch operated to meet the needs of all property owners with well-maintained roads and facilities and to be financially solvent.  I would like to encourage and support an environment where opinions are solicited, everyone can be heard, people with different views are treated with respect, and policies are adopted which reflect the views and needs of the majority. I believe my diverse background in accounting, budgeting and forecasting, human resources, and insurance enables me to be a productive board member.   I would appreciate your support and vote.


